
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 9:16 AM 
To: Joy Prehn  
Subject: EL24-023, EL19-026, EL18-053 
 
Ms. Prehn, 
 
This is in response to your message to the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission regarding your concerns with wind projects in Deuel County and your 
area of the state, including those on and near your land. 
 
A PUC staff member will be contacting you about your specific concern regarding 
Tatanka Ridge Wind since you reference the ADLS technology in Condition 37 of 
the permit.   
 
Your message will be posted under Comments and Responses in the Tatanka 
Ridge Wind docket, EL19-026; as well as in the Deuel Harvest Wind Energy 
docket, EL18-053; and the current Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South docket, 
EL24-023. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write, sharing your concerns with my fellow 
commissioners and me, and by doing so, prompting PUC staff to follow up on the 
permit condition. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




